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Richardson County Commissioners Meet 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners Tuesday received results of an audit of the
telecommunications services within the County from Spyglass.  Commissioners reviewed via
teleconference the information with Mike Farrell with Spyglass.  Board members will continue the
review of the information next week. 

 

Falls City Chamber of Commerce Executive Director David Branch met with Commissioners to
request use of the Courthouse grounds for activities to be held during the July 11th Sauce and Cycles
event.  The Chamber will provide proof of insurance.  The Board granted permission to hold
children’s games and activities on the Courthouse yard during the event.  

 

Many Signals Communications 


